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Young Voices, O2 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has a place on the Young Voices trip on Tuesday 16th January 2024.  

 

Next steps:  

 Complete the online form (to accept your child’s place, give photo permission and order t-shirts). 
https://forms.office.com/e/ipC5CWZiuk 
 

 Sign your child into the online classroom. 

 Order your child’s Tshirt.                         Deadline 29th September 2023 

 Book your tickets for the event.                Deadline 29th September 2023 
 

Online Classroom: 

 Please use the link below to access the online classroom for music, lyric and dance videos so your 
child can continue their practice at home. 
https://yvmusicroom.com/parentRegisterReferral?code=MTU1OC8xNjk1MjAzMDc4  

 

T-shirts: 

 You can order your child’s tshirt on the online form. A fee of £15 will then be added to your 
Eduspot account. 

 Size options are:  
7-8yrs (small) 
9-11yrs (Medium) 
12-13 yrs (Large) 
                 
* Please note you are not obligated to purchase a Young Voices tshirt. Your child may wear a plain, 
unbranded white tshirt for the event.  
* If you child has been to a previous Young Voices event they may wear the tshirt purchased 
previously 

 

Tickets:  

 If you wish to order tickets for the concert they are priced at £25 and can be bought in the school 
shop.           *Please contact the school office if you will require wheelchair access. 
 

Coach:  

In an effort to bring our costs down we will be sharing a coach with Wooden Hill Primary. Therefore a fee of £17 for 

coach travel has been added to your Eduspot. The payment deadline for this amount is: 

Deadline 29th September 2023 
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Payment Deadlines: 

T-shirt and concert ticket payments must be made by Friday 29th September so that we do not miss our ordering 

deadline.  

 

Please note: interest in this year’s event has been high and we are oversubscribed. Please help your child to 

remember to attend choir rehearsals on both Wednesday and Thursday lunchtimes as I will be reserving the right to 

offer their space to a child on my reserve list should they be missing rehearsals without good reason.  

 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Davis 

 

 

 


